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August 23, 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians: 
 
Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the State of New Jersey provided free meals to all students, 
regardless of eligibility status during the 2020-21 and the 2021-22 school years.  
 
Beginning with the 2022-23 school year, the State of New Jersey returns to their standard paid 
lunch program.  Lunchtime meals are $2.95.  Holland Township’s cafeteria point of sale system 
allows for payments in cash, checks payable to Holland Lunch Fund (indicate your child’s name 
on the check), or payment on K12 Payment Center. 
 
The K12 Payment Center allows you to view your child’s lunch account and is a great resource 
to manage payments.  
 
Your child may qualify for free lunch as a part of the National School Lunch Program.  To view 
Federal Income Eligibility Guidelines please check the free/reduced lunch application on our 
website: www.hollandschool.org.  The application packet must be completed and returned to 
school in order for your child to receive the free meals benefit. 
 
We strongly encourage all families to check the Federal Income Eligibility Guidelines, as they 
have been increased for the 2022-23 school year.  Families that did not qualify in the past may 
find that they now do.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Stephanie Snyder 
Superintendent 
 
SS/ld 
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